School of Law

Faculty Meeting

April 2, 1979

Conference Room, 4:00 p.m.

MINUTES

Present: Desiderio, W. Ellis, Fink, Goldberg, Gonzales,
Hart, Hermann, Kovnat, MacPherson, Minzner,

Muir, Norwood, Occhialino, Parnall, Romero,
Schwartz, Simson, Stelzner, Teitelbaum, Utton,
Vinograd

Dean Hart called- the meeting to order; minutes of the meeting of
March 19, 1979, were approved.

Announcements concerning deanship searches at other law schools
were made.

The faculty then turned its attention to the curriculum for the
coming academic year. Regarding first year subjects, a motion to
increase Torts to four credits carried and one to award one credit
for a successful moot court brief failed. First year students
wanting to take an elective that would give them more than sixteen
hours in the second semester must obtain permission from Winograd,
but it is the sense of the faculty that permission should be

" given unless there is some reason for denying it.

Regarding upperclass curriculum, the faculty approved a motion
to include one course in Law and Economics, taught by Libecap,
with a second course to be considered at a later date.

After discussion, headed by Hermann and Norwood, of the proposed

Advanced Litigation Program, the faculty voted ‘to accept the
curriculum as amended (attached).

Meeting adjourned.
Respe®tfully submitted,
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Louise R. Camp
Sec'y



